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--On Mon. 02/19 a citizen reported receiving a PNM scam call regarding a supposedly overdue
bill, however, he did not fall for it. More information about PNM scam calls can be found on their
website:

https://www.pnm.com/scam-
calls#:~:text=Scammers%20sometimes%20leave%20a%20false,bill%20for%20their%20current%20balance

--On Wed. 02/21 a resident of Angel RD reported that the post displaying her address numbers
had been taken from in front of her home.

--Also on Wed. 02/21 a vehicle (with the keys and a firearm left in it) was reported to have been
stolen from the 7700 block of Corrales RD between approximately 8:45 and 10:00 that morning.
Remember to leave unattended vehicles locked with the alarm set and the keys and valuables
removed.

Thank you, have a safe week and remember:

SEE IT, HEAR IT, REPORT IT!
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